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Denver Police Retirees Association Inc. 
General Meeting Minutes November 11, 2020 

Pietra’s Pizzeria & Italian Restaurant, 9045 W. 44th Ave. 
 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 12:38pm by President John Schnittgrund. 
 
DPRA Ballot for 2021 Officers 
Secretary Jennifer Pettinger apologized for forgetting the printed Ballot for the 2021 Board. 
President Schnittgrund read the ballot to everyone and noted since there was not more than 
one name for any position, he was asked the membership to accept the nominations as 
presented.  
 
The names on this ballot reflect the results of the nomination [process that was concluded 
October 15, 2020.  Per the by-laws the 2020 Board of Directors has voted to increase the 
members of the Board of Directors from seven to eight. Since there is not more than 1 name for 
any of the positions the vote will be to accept the nominations as presented. 

President  John Schnittgrund 

Vice President  John Pettinger 

Secretary   Jennifer Pettinger 

Treasurer  Paulette Schnittgrund 

Board    Dave Metzler 
      Lynne Mullen 

Mark Chaffin 
Glen Miller 
Barb Miller 
Janice Queen 
Chris Hoag 
Tony Burkhardt 

 
Audit Committee  J C Tyus 
                              Charlotte Chaffin 
                                  Harry Queen    
 
Everyone was in agreement to accept the nominations as presented.  
 
Adjournment 
There being no further business President Schnittgrund adjourned the meeting at 12:40pm.   
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jennifer Pettinger 
Secretary 


